
 

MASS TIMES: 
 Saturday Vigil Mass                              5pm 

 Sunday                                 7:30, 9 & 11am  
  

 Weekday and Saturday                          8am 

 Rosary                                               7:30am 

 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
 Saturday                              3:30-4:45pm 
 Friday  Divine Mercy Chaplet  after 8amMass 

 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday        3:30-5:30pm  

  Sunday          8:30-10am  

  Monday, Wednesday, Friday   7:30-7:50am  
 

If only one priest is available, confessions 
will end 10 minutes before Mass begins.  

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS:  
 Monday - Friday                    9am - 4:30pm 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
electronic giving), you can easily make donations by using 
this QR code. You may also place cash/check donations in the 
basket passed by ushers during Mass.  

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

5900 West Lake Street  
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416  

www.hfcmn.org | 952.929.0113 
staff@hfcmn.org 

 
 Reverend Joseph Johnson, Pastor 

 Reverend Timothy Sandquist 
Reverend George Welzbacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC CHURCH 

October 8th, 2023 
 Twenty-seventh Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Hospitality Downstairs—Sunday                                                                           
Enjoy coffee and donuts while visiting with fellow parishioners downstairs 
after all Masses on Sunday. The Troops of St. George are hosting and    
having a Bake Sale. Come learn more about their great work.  

Young Adult Sunday Gospel Discussion 
After the 9am Mass, young adults (20 and 30 year olds) are invited to an 
informal Gospel discussion. Meetings are being held in Sts. Peter and Paul 
room (located in the lower level of the school, enter from driveway doors).  

TODAY AT HOLY FAMILY 

Special Collection: Vocations  
Holy Family’s Vocations Committee raises funds to support events like the 
“Nun Run” for young women, or to assist seminarians from our parish with 
expenses related to their studies.  Contribute online or in the offertory boxes 
in the vestibule. 

Holy Family Academy Wreath Fundraiser 
Holy Family Academy PTO will be taking orders for their annual wreath 
sale fundraiser. Help support our parish school.  More details inside. 

https://hfamn.org/
https://hfcmn.org/


 

Marriage Retreat — October 27th –28th   
 

Come on Friday Evening (7-9pm) and Saturday (8am-4pm).  
Holy Family welcomes the Wojtyla Community & Institute 
to provide insight into how St. John Paul II invites couples to 
follow “The Rule” for a love filled 
marriage. Liz Toenjes at 
liz.toenjes@hfcmn.org.  
 

$75 per couple; Breakfast and lunch 
provided. Scholarships are available.  
 

Visit the QR code/website for a sneak 
peak podcast!  
 

Register by October 22nd 
www.hfcmn.org/marriage-retreat-2023 

HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

Parish Notification Software 
Get updates through Holy 
Family’s communication tool, 
Flocknote. You’ll get weekly 
updates from the parish, as 
well as any timely updates 
from the groups you join (e.g. 
Adorers of the Blessed Sacrament, Youth 
Group, etc...).  
 

Join Flocknote: 
1. Visit www.flocknote.com/HFC- or -

Text HFCMN to 84576 
2. Fill in your information and join 

those groups that pertain to you. 
Please be sure to join the group 
representing your regional  
neighborhood. 

3. You can log in anytime to change 
what groups you follow! 

STAY CONNECTED 

SUNDAY STEWARDSHIP 

Thank you for your generosity!  

Next week’s Second Collection will benefit: 
 

Vocations Fund  

Stewardship Note: 
Even when the second collection goes to 
another organization, please fill out all checks to 
“Holy Family Catholic Church” with the name 
of the second collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check to the 
organization.  

Contributions Sept 30-Oct 1, 2023 

Member Envelopes 
Online Giving 
Plate 
Total Contributions  
 

Special Collection: 
 Hope for Uganda 

$     5,557.01 
$   10,998.11 
$        496.73 
$   17,471.85 

 

 
$        5,596.50 

The Eucharistic Miracles of the World— 
Exhibit at Holy Family  
November 3rd-5th 

 
Come visit an exhibit that features the Eucharistic 
Miracles of the World that Blessed Carlos Acutis 
spent his life assembling for people to be drawn 
closer to the awe and wonder of the Eucharist. 
Exhibit will be available in Crusader Hall 
Fri: Viewing 5:30-7:30pm 
Presentation at 6:00pm 
Sat: Viewing 8:30am-noon; 3:30-8:30pm 
(Presentations at 9:00am and 6:30pm) 
Sun: Viewing 8:30-1:00pm 

Men of God — November 3rd  
Adoration & Confession 6-7pm;  Dinner & Discussion 7-8:30pm 
 

The Men of God Drawing Closer to God in Prayer Series will help men 
better understand of the power of prayer and learn practical ways to 
improve their prayer lives. Every Catholic man of Holy Family are part 
of the Men of God and warmly invited to attend and grow in faith and 
brotherhood with other men of the parish. 
 

Session 2 - How to have a real conversation with God - Lots of men 
experience difficulty in prayer when it seems like God is distant. Father 
Johnson will discuss some practical steps that every man can begin to 
take immediately to have a richer conversation with God. Father will also 
offer a Q&A. Event in Father Moorman Hall. 
RSVP on the website 

St. Vincent DePaul HF--Thanksgiving Pies –Nov 18th-19th 
Let us make your Thanksgiving Pumpkin Pies!  Pies will be distributed 
during weekend Masses of November 18-19th via drive-up at the school. 
Information on both events and online ordering at www.svdphf.org 

WEDDING BANNS 

Please prayer for the following couple 
awaiting the sacrament of Holy Matrimony:  

 
Patrick Daly and Ava Pospesel  

Bann I I 
 

Henry Quinn and Shannon Halloran 
Bann I 

St. Vincent DePaul HF Bingo—October 21st 
Please join St. Vincent de Paul Society at Holy Family for our first bingo 
game on Saturday, October 21st, 1-3PM in Kattar Hall. Please enter 
through the portico doors by the driveway.  Cash and fun prizes, plus food 
and beverage available!  

mailto:liz.toenjes@hfcmn.org
http://www.svdphf.org


 

Bulletin Submissions 
Please submit written bulletin submission 
content 10 days prior to the Sunday bulletin 
date in which you want the information 
published. Contact liz.toenjes@hfcmn.org 

PARISH OFFICE  

Our parish provides free access to 
Catholic movies, books, audio record-

ings and more, by registering at 
www.hfcmn.org-formed.  

FORMED.ORG Our Young Adults group welcomes everyone in their 20’s and 30’s, married 
and single. Find joyful fellowship and deepen your faith with us! RSVP and 

preparation are not necessary for most events, come when you can.  
Contact us at youngadults@hfcmn.org for more details or with any questions.  

 
Young Adult Bible Study—Wednesdays, 7pm 
 

Please join us for a new Bible study called “Pope Peter”! Learn about 
the scriptural basis of the papacy and consider how to navigate difficult 
questions regarding the pope’s authority.  
We will meet in the Aquinas Library located in Holy Family Academy.  
Contact westmetroya@gmail.com with any questions.  

YOUTH EVENTS 

YOUNG ADULTS 

Questions: 
High School Youth Minister:                                                                          
Jonathan Schwartzbauer at Jonathan@hfcmn.org.                                                 
Middle School Youth Minister:  

Wednesday “Highschool Hang Out” Nights 
All high school students are invited to High School Youth Group on 
Wednesday evenings from 6:30-8:00PM in the Sts. Peter and Paul 
room. We have a pizza dinner together, and then spend time exploring 
some facet of our Catholic faith and then having some fun together. 
 We are starting a new series on “Encounters with Jesus” by looking 

at those examples in the gospels. All high school students are 
welcome so feel free to invite your friends! Pizza is served at 
6:30PM. Please enter by the portico doors off the school driveway. 
We look forward to seeing you there!  

 
After the Nazereth House is completed, there will be an opportunity to 

come and hang at prior to youth group events. More details will be 
distributed when the space is available. 

John Paul II Young Adult Retreat-Oct 20th-22nd 
Friday, October 20th—Sunday October 22nd. (JPII Feast Day 10/22) 
 

The Southwest Deanery invites all young adults in their 20—30’s are 
invited to take time away in JPII fashion. We will pray, hike, recreate & 
simply be together. Stay at a beautiful Air Bnb on Pequot Lakes, two 
and a half hours north of the cities. Space is limited.  
Register by October 15th.  
Cost is $150 (covers food and lodging).   
Register with the QR Code or online at 
www.nativitybloomington.org.  
 

Youth Bike Adventure—October 14 th                                                                                  
All middle school (6-8) and high school (9-12) students are invited to 
join us on Saturday, October 14th , 9:30am-Noon for a bike ride! 
Parents are welcome to join as chaperones. Adult chaperones must have 
undergone Archdiocesan child safety training, so please contact 
Jonathan or Beret soon if you plan on attending. We'll begin and end at 
The Landing (Three Rivers Park District) in Shakopee. We'll take the 
Minnesota Valley State Trail.  sign up www.hfcmn.org/teens 

Baptism 
Most baptisms are scheduled following the  
11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am Mass on 
Saturday after parent preparation. Please 
contact liz.toenjes@hfcmn.org in advance 
to set up a date and complete registration. 

Matrimony  
Interested in finding out more about your 
wedding at Holy Family parish? Weddings 
of parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance to allow for proper 
spiritual preparation.  
Contact Liz.Toenjes@hfcmn.org  

R.C.I.A. 
Want to learn more about entering the 
Catholic Church. Preparation has begun 
and runs through Easter. For more details 
contact John.Hartnett@hfamn.org 

Religious Education 
Sacramental Preparation: 1st Reconciliation, 
1st Communion and Confirmation as well as 
ongoing Religious Education registrations 
for children not attending HFA are closed 
for the year but you are always welcome to 
find out more!   
Director of Religious Education:  
Linda Wandrei: Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org 

mailto:youngadults@hfcmn.org
mailto:westmetroya@gmail.com
mailto:mailto:liz.toenjes@hfcmn.org


 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel  
Having 24/7 access to our Lord in the 
Blessed Sacrament is an immense privilege 
of Holy Family Parish. Come and adore 
Christ! Entrance to the chapel is on is on the 
west side of the sanctuary end of the Church.    
 

We urgently need adorers to fill the times in red. 
Sign up to be a sub! We Adore Him.com 

Sundays:  
Midnight-1am 

2-3am 
 

Mondays:  
11pm-midnight  

 

Wednesdays:  
Midnight-1am 

 

Thursdays:  

2-3pm 
 

Fridays:  
4-5pm 

 

Saturdays:  
2-3am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Please pray for: 
 

Special Intention of Parishioner 
 

Dave Miller 
 

Michael Koenig  † 

+ 
 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

To request prayers, go to www.hfcmn.org/
prayer-requests, or call the parish office 
952.929.0113. Submitted prayer intentions will 
be shared via “Prayer Partners” Flocknote 
messages and the bulletin for one week per 
request.  

INTERCESSIONS 

VOCATIONS  

Bishop Williams Discernment Retreat —October 28th 
 

October 28th, 9am-7pm at Saint Paul Seminary Damascus House. 
Bishop Williams and Fr. David Blume, Vocation Director, will lead a 
discernment retreat for men who have a college degree discerning the 
priesthood. The day will include talks on discernment, Mass, prayer, 
seminary campus tour, testimonies, meals and social time. More 
information and registration is at 10000vocations.org.  

Archbishop’s Discernment Retreat—November 3rd-5th  
 

Join Archbishop Hebda, Fr. Blume and archdiocesan seminarians for a 
weekend of prayer and discernment. For Catholic men ages 17-24 (who 
do not have a college degree).  RSVP required.  
More details at www.1000vocations.org.  

Vianney Visit—November 16th to 18th  
For High school juniors and seniors, come and hear testimonies from 
seminarians, attend spiritual conferences with SJV priests, pray with the 
seminary community and attend a class at the University of St. Thomas. 
Visit www.10000vocations.org for more information.  

TRAVELING CHALICE 

Pray for Vocations at Home 
All parishioners are invited to pray for vocations at home. Sign up for a 
week to have the Traveling Chalice to aid in your prayer. 
www.hfcmn.org/vocations-chalice 
Contact Mary Hagen at 952.913.0216 with questions. 

MASS INTENTIONS  

Sat. Oct.   7th Reparation of the Sins of the Clergy  8:00am 
Sat.     Oct.   7th Jack Kruse † 5:00pm 
Sun. Oct.   8th Rod DeBrobander † 7:30am 
Sun. Oct.   8th Jeff and Erin Mitchell Family  9:00am 
Sun. Oct.   8th For the Parish  11:00am 
Mon. Oct.   9th Joan Sullivan † 8:00am 
Tues. Oct.   10th Mary Youngberg † 8:00am 
Wed. Oct.   11th Camille Berns †                  8:00am 
Thurs. Oct.   12th Jo Joyce †  8:00am 
Fri. Oct.   13th Joseph † & Verona †Hofmann 8:00am 
Sat. Oct.   14th Priest’s Personal Intention;  8:00am 
Sat.     Oct.   14th Michael Lindgren † 5:00pm 
Sun. Oct.   15th For the Parish 7:30am 
Sun. Oct.   15th Ryan Cooley 9:00am 
Sun. Oct.   15th Andrew Zwack † 11:00am 



 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

Relics of St. Therese of Lisieux and Her Parents Sts. Louis 
and Zelie  Martin visiting the Archdio-
ceses  

 

The relics of three remarkable Saints are coming to 
the Archdiocese of Saint Paul and Minneapolis.  

 

Below are the locations and dates open to the public. 
Please visit www.archspm.org/st-therese-relics/ for 
veneration times.  
 

October 12-15: Deephaven  
St. Therese  

Holiday Greens Fundraiser—October 2nd-23rd      

Get your holiday decor needs taken care of early! Holy Family Academy 
is selling wreaths, garland, and other greenery to raise money for both 
school events and classroom activities. You can order from any HFA 
student or from representatives in the back of church after 
weekend Masses. Delivery will be Friday, December 1st, in 
the church parking lot. Parishioners can also pick up during 
Sugar Plum Days on Saturday, December 2nd.  

HOLY FAMILY ACADEMY 

DISCIPLESHIP CORNER 

Sharing and Caring Hands 
Come and help prepare and serve a 
pancake breakfast at Sharing and 
Caring Hands in Minneapolis. We 
serve on the fourth Sunday of every 
month. Location: 525 N 7th St. 
Minneapolis, MN 55405. 
Visit hfcmn.org for full details, time 
slots, and to sign up for this upcoming 
meal or for a future date.  

Sunday Hospitality 
Each Sunday our parish family 
gathers together to share life together 
in a fun, easy & affordable way.  
Interested in being in a simple but 
dedicated role for this ministry? 
Want to be a hospitality sustainer to 
help defray the cost of these important 
gatherings?  
Please reach out to learn more. Liz 
Toenjes liz.toenjes@hfcmn.org.  

Youth Disciples 
If you are interested in helping with 
upcoming youth events the 
archdiocese requires all events with 
children to have disciples certified. 
Please contact Beret or Jonathan to 
see how you can help. 

Hearing Impaired? 
We have an app for that—Listen Every-
where. Please see an usher to access our 
guest WiFi and then scan this QR code to 
access the amplification site. You can 
download the app at home ahead of time. 
See our website for detailed instructions. 

Liturgical Ministries 
Interested in learning more about  
assisting in our Liturgical Ministries? 
Check out the website for training 
and schedule information: 
hfcmn.org/liturgical-ministries 

An Evening with Dr. Michael Naughton-October 17th 
5:30-8:45pm at The Quarry Catholic Coworking 
St Marks Catholic School Building St. Paul 
 

Dr. Michael Naughton, director of the Catholic Studies program at the 
University of St. Thomas, and known for his writing and teaching on the 
topics of labor, leisure, and meaningful work, will be our presenter this 
evening. This is an opportunity for the Saint Joseph Business Guild and 
the general public to come together, make some meaningful connections, 
be edified, and reoriented in making our work support our parishes, 
schools and families. $15, free for students and clergy 

Help Wanted 
 

Holy Family Academy is in need of an After School Care Assistant and 
Substitute Teachers.  If you, or anyone you know, might be interested, 
please contact Dawn Kincs at dawn.kincs@hfcmn.org 

mailto:liz.toenjes@hfcmn.org

